
 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

 

To help you and your child prepare for the 2015-2016 school year, following is 

the mandatory uniform policy.  

 

Students must wear their uniforms on everyday of school. 

 

Tops for Males and Females 

 

– Solid white, button down collar, oxford shirts, long or short sleeves 

(golf/polo shirts are not permitted) 

– Northeast High School tie (purchased at Northeast School) 

– V- neck sweaters, vests, or cardigans (red or black with Northeast’ s logo) can 

be purchased at Flynn & O’Hara Uniform Center) 

 

Bottoms for Males and Females 

 

Males 

– Tan khaki pants (Cargo pants, work pants, “Skinny Leg” pants are unacceptable) 

– Pants must be secured at the waist preferably with a belt. 

 

Females 

– Tan khaki pants, skirts or skorts (spandex skirts or skirts with bows and ruffles 

are not permitted) 

– Skirts must be no shorter than one inch above knee. 

– Cargo, carpenter , “Skinny Leg” pants and capris are unacceptable. 

 

Shoes 

– Dark color shoes are preferred 

– Socks and stockings should reflect the colors of the uniform 

All of the above items are available at Flynn and O’Hara. 



 

 

Thank you in advance for your cooperation as we look forward to another 

successful school year. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Principals 

Linda M. Carroll 

Sharon McCloskey 


